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Our School Value focus is: LOVE 

Prayer SquaRE 

 

amen 

 

 

Happy Easter 

Fron everyone at Westcott School! 

Easter Service 

Our children in Oak led the Easter Service brilliantly this week, retelling the 

events of Easter. They also led our singing worship during the service with three 

new songs from iSingPOP.   

Thank you… 

Just a brief but heartfelt message from me to thank you all 

as a school community for making we feel so welcome at 

Westcott. Despite the obvious challenges this term, I have 

thoroughly enjoyed becoming part of the Westcott Family. 

I look forward to continuing to work with you to give our 

children a great educational experience in the Summer 

Term. Have a lovely Easter! 

Mrs Butler 

Lime thoroughly enjoyed 

the Easter Service at the 

church and have made 

eggs, chicks and flowers to 

reflect on the meaning of 

new life. 

Thank you and farewell to Mrs Odell and Mrs Gaunt, who are leaving us. Also, good luck to Miss Gaunt who is 

taking a break to study for upcoming exams. We wish them all well! 


